Welcome to our Class
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to the new school year! What a fantastic first week in the Nursery, they are all settling well and I cannot wait to have them all for the next few weeks. This half term is the time where we will focus on welcoming and settling our new children, making sure that they will feel happy and safe.
We will also be focusing on the three areas of child’s development and learning; their Communication and Language, Physical Development & Personal, Social,  and Emotional Development. You can find the details of our learning this half term on the class website under ‘Year group curriculum plans.’
In order to support your child’s learning. We are asking for your support by ensuring that they:
· Arrive at school each day on time and ready to learn. We open our classroom at 8.45am for chat and play and will do the register at 9am. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will open our nursery gate at 3.05 for home time.
· Complete all homework assignments on time. It will be sent home on Wednesday to be returned on Mondays.
· Read with your child for a minimum of 10 minutes each day and sign the reading book record and send the books in with them. Your child will be given a reading scheme book and a library book each week.
· Must be wearing their complete uniform which consists of Navy school jumper/cardigan, grey dress/ skirt/trousers, school tie, pale blue shirt (not polo shirt), black shoes (not trainers) and grey socks/tights. All hair bobbles/bows should be in school uniform colours.
If you would like to speak to any of us regarding your child, we can arrange an appointment to see you before or after school. But most of communication will be done through Dojo messaging.
Thank you for your support,
Mrs Narciso, Ms Ockerby, Ms Dey, Mr Knox 

